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Dear
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Thanks for offering to act as a walk leader for CWF 2015. The Festival is rated as one of the best organised in the UK and, with your help, we will continue to keep it that way.
Please read the Walk Leaders’ Instructions and, if anything is not clear, do contact myself or Sion or Elsa for clarification.
The things that impress our visitors the most are walk leaders that provide a clear briefing at the start of the walk,  who keep the group together at a reasonable pace and who provide interesting local information. So that we continue to gauge peoples’ reactions to the Festival, remind people to put their comments on the website, this is invaluable to us in planning future Festivals. They can comment on individual walks as well as participating in a survey on the overall experience of the Festival
But above all, you are responsible for the safety of the group and we will back you in any decisions you make where you believe that safety could be compromised. This includes telling people that they are inadequately equipped, dogs not on a lead or making route changes. Safety comes first.
One last point, please remember to phone in to CRiC at the start and end of the walk (or as soon as you are able, if you are in a poor reception area). There is a dedicated line – 01873 813666.
Let’s hope for good weather and another successful Festival.
Best wishes,
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